

July 23, 2010

Airborne Maintenance Tech Assoc. 11615 Old Hills Lane San Antonio, TX 78251-3224

Dear AMTA Members,

On behalf of the Air Force Enlisted Village, I'd like to express my sincere appreciation for your generous contribution of \$1000. We're deeply grateful for your support and generosity.

It's through the support of organizations like yours that we're able to continue our mission "To Provide a Home" for retired enlisted spouses.

Again, thank you for making this mission a reality.

Sincerely,

James C. Binnicker, CMSAF #9

President and CEO